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Upcoming Events 

Easter Celebration at 
Kinder 
Tuesday 5th April 
 
Easter Celebration 
In the Park 
Friday 8th April 
 
Committee Meeting 
Wednesday 6th April 
 
Last Day of Term One  
Friday 8th April 
 
ANZAC Day Public 
Holiday 
Monday 25th April  
 
Term Two Begins 
Tuesday 26th April 
 
 
 
  

  

It has been a busy Term and the children have all settled in well and are 
enjoying plenty of opportunities to play with their friends.  

Children’s interests have included space, science experiments (air), 
collaborative play in the sandpit, exploring motion with pom poms, writing 
letters, role play in the hospital and reading books.  

We have started some Easter art projects which the children will be excited 
to show you. To celebrate Easter this year the Tuesday group will be hosting 
families at kinder for a social catch up and a hot cross bun. The Friday 
group will be walking to the park where families will also be invited for a hot 
cross bun. Both events will be held from 1:00-2:00. All children will 
participate in an egg hunt at kinder on these days.  

Everyone should now have received their Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library 
book- “It’s Lovely When You Smile.” If you do not have a copy, and 
completed the sign up form, please let us know. Each child will receive a 
book each month! This is part of our School Readiness Funding. 

For the remaining few weeks of term, Teachers will be working on 
developmental checklists and summaries for each child. This will mean 
there will be less observations and photos on Educa. Next Term we are 
hoping to reintroduce parent helpers to our sessions – this will be a great 
opportunity to show you the information we have collected on your child and 
the goals we are working towards.   

For this week and next, we have Valentina joining us. She is a Pre-Service 
Teacher completing her university placement. Some more information about 
Val is attached below.  

 



 
 

  Reminders: 
o Please bring in (or email) a family photo for our display. 

o Children are loving water play – please bring several changes of clothes. 
You may need a larger backpack for the cooler months as children may 
require beanies and coats.  

 

Speech Development 
We have had some conversations with families regarding children’s speech 
development. Here is a handy visual for looking at age appropriate speech 
sounds. We have this and more information available at kinder, please let us 
know if you would like a copy. We are also happy to discuss any concerns you may 
have.  

 

 

 
 
 



Committee Messages 
Email Communication 

Please keep an eye on your emails as each month we send out a short list of policies for 
review. We would appreciate feedback from families if you have the time to complete the 
short survey. Each month we will also send out details of the upcoming committee 
meeting with location, time and agenda. All are welcome at the meetings and we would 
love to see you there! 

Book Donations 

123 Read to Me are seeking donations of children’s books (new and used) for flood 
victims. We will have a box out the front at kinder if you have any books (these can be 
picture books for young children right through to books aimed at teenagers). If you would 
like to donate, please do so by the end of the Term and we will get these to the donation 
point at Officeworks Waurn Ponds.  

NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING 

WEDNESDAY 6th April – Location to be confirmed.  

 
 
 
 

 
 

  



  
 

 

 

 
 
 

   



 

  

 


